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I support HB 2967 wholeheartedly as a landlord myself. Without this in place, it is 

basically legal for landlords to scam countless people in a community who are just 

looking for a home. Other landlords often feel entitled to take people’s money, even 

when they secretly have no intention of renting to them. It is far too easy to take 

advantage of people and rake in some extra cash. It’s dishonest and should be 

illegal. 


